
 

 

PRODUCT STATUS CHANGE NOTIFICATION 

Date May.02.2016 
No. 012-16 
 
TRACO POWER TMT and TMT-C Series 
 
Status Change to NRND (Not Recommended for New Designs) 

TRACO POWER TMT Series and TMT-C Series have become mature and therefore TRACO 
has decided to change the status of subject series to “Not Recommended for New Designs”. 

Mentioned products are planned to remain active for several years with regulatory compliance to 
be frozen on legacy status in order to support sustaining production of customer’s old designs. 

Customers considering new designs with similar porudcts may perform evaluations on following 
TRACO POWER Products: TMP; TMP-C; TMM24; TMM40; TMM60; TML; TML-C. 

We draw your express attention to the fact that the full compatibility of any replacement model 
and its suitability for the specific customer application have not been checked by TRACO and 
cannot be guaranteed. 
The approval of the model is the sole responsibility of the customer. New or replacement 
models must therefore be checked accordingly in advance by the customer 

We thank you for considering TRACO POWER products in your new designs. 

 
Best regards, 
Traco Electronic AG 
 

 
Michael Bruderer 
Head of International Sales 
 

http://www.tracopower.com/overview/tmt
http://www.tracopower.com/overview/tmt-c
http://www.tracopower.com/overview/tmp-tmpm
http://tracopower.com/overview/tmp-c
http://tracopower.com/products/browse-by-category/find/tmm-24/3/
http://tracopower.com/products/browse-by-category/find/tmm-40/3/
http://tracopower.com/products/browse-by-category/find/tmm-60/3/
http://tracopower.com/products/browse-by-category/find/tml/3/
http://tracopower.com/products/browse-by-category/find/tml-c/3/
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